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Diary 

Dates 

Thursday 21st 

March 2024 

Finish for Easter 

Friday 22nd March 

Teacher Training 

Day 

Monday 8th April 

2024 

School re-opens 

Friday 24th May 

2024 

School closes for 

half term 

Monday 3rd June 

2024 

Teacher Training 

Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher’s News 

Welcome to our last newsletter before the Easter break. Thank 

you all for your support for World Book Day last week and 

attendance at the Parent evenings this week – it was lovely to 

see you all in school and to be able to celebrate the work that 

the children have been doing. 

Last week Year 6’s went to Cliffe House and were looked after 

so well by Mrs Nagy and Mr Peacock with their team Miss 

Wailes, Miss Howard, Miss Lyons and Coach Nikki. Their 

dedication to school in supporting the Year 6 pupils on residential 

makes this trip happen and staff at Cliffe House thought our 

children were fantastic and showed brilliant behaviour, were 

respectful and able to enjoy an amazing few days away. A big 

thank you goes to the St Mary’s Cliffe House team! 

Finally, it is with great sadness that I have to share that our 

former caretaker Mr Camponi recently passed away. Mr Camponi 

kindly looked after our school for many years. Please keep the 

Camponi family in your thoughts and prayers at this time. 

Have a peaceful weekend, Mr Glover.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 SATS 
Year 6 start their SATs week commencing 13th May 2024. 

Please support children by ensuring they have enough sleep, 

breakfast and arrive in good time. If there are any issues on 

the day please contact Mr Glover.  

Mon 13th - SPAG 

Tues 14th – Reading 

Weds 15th - Arithmetic & Maths Reasoning paper 1 

Thurs 16th – Maths Reasoning paper 2  

 

Year 6 

Maths SAT’s revision classes 

have now started. These classes 

will run every Thursday 3.20 – 

4.30pm  

 

Teacher 

Training Day 

School is closed to 

pupils on Friday 22nd 

March 2024 
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Class 1- Isiah R & Kit J 

  Gracie & Sky 

 

Class 3-  Freya & The whole 

class for amazing DT 

  

 

Class 4-  Arya D & Ameel 

 

Class 5 –  Prisha & Elena 

Class 6-  Maisie & Horain 

Class 7-  Ava-Mae  

Class 8-  Peyton & Harper D 

Class 9-  Alin & Kai 

Class 10-  Parker & Jaycub 

Class 11 - Millie W           

Holy Sacraments 

 

Well done to our past and present pupils who had their First Reconciliation this week. 

Certificates were presented during our assembly. Congratulations to Luke K, Jovi M, 

Aaron, Dawid B, Hollie W, Ava C, Lydia Q, Kayson S, Willow C, Parker, Jackson P, Igor, 

Harvey D, Lydia L, Amelia K, Hannah, Nevaeh, Naomi, Anna, Tyler H, Abishek & Akshai. 
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World Book Day Fun 

 

A fantastic effort from all our children and staff for World Book Day. A fun packed day had by all. 
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  Cliffe House Residential 

 

What an amazing time the Year 6 children have had at Cliffe House! It has been a very memorable 

experience for all and they have represented the school so well, you should all be so proud of them.  
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Science Week 

 

The children have had lots of fun this week during Science Week. Here are a few pictures of some of 

fun activities that have taken place over the week.                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Classed 3 enjoyed a visit to Church this week. 
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Sporting News 

 

 

 

Our year 3/4 children had a great afternoon 

at Batley sports centre when attending the 

multi sports festival. 

Harper, Molly-Jo, Amelia Rose, Emilie, Bella, 

Enrico, Logan, Raven, Grace & Summer 

 

6 of our children attended the 

penathalon bowling competition & 

thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon 

Rowan, Charlie, Logan, Leilla, Daisy & 

Raven 

 

 

Our year 5 children enjoyed the 

multi skills festival held at Batley 

sports centre 

Hannah, Libertee, Finley H, Oliver N, 

Freddy-Joe, Lila, Oliver F, Dominik & 

Tylon 


